
From: Laurence Jensen <lorenzovillanova@charter.net>  
Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 12:34 PM 
To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: Olbrich Park Path Alignment 
 

 

Regarding the three options for the Olbrich Park path, I think Option 3 is the best.  It provides a fairly 
direct route for bicyclists and does not ruin the current pedestrian path along the lake.  Using the same 
reasoning, Option 1 is not acceptable because it requires slow-moving peds to share the path along the 
lake with fast-moving bicycles.  It’s both a safety and an aesthetic  issue.  Thank you. 
 
Larry Jensen 
1618 Jenifer St 
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